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In the July/August 2022 issue of Hoosier Banker, the article “Hiring Remote
Employees in Other States,” is a great place for employers to get started with any
planning to expand their hiring for remote employees. To start, businesses need
to know the state and local employment laws of remote employees. The article
covers paychecks and payday laws, pay deductions and garnishments, workers’
compensation, payroll taxes and more.

The article can be read here.


